
 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BHS News! 
May 2023  

Issue #9 

 

 

Dear BHS Seal Families, 

Can you believe there are only 8 weeks of school left for students? We have lots of fun 

learning planned for these last few weeks of the school year, and we don’t want anyone 

to miss out, so let’s make school attendance a priority this month! 

Some of our BHS seals from grades 3, 4, & 5 are participating in the FMHS performance 

“Willy Wonka Jr.” on Friday, May 5th and Saturday, May 6th. Get your tickets before they 

sell out! (Please see our community calendar for more details). 

I’m proud to report that 3 of our bright and talented 5th grade Seals are heading to the 

Regional Heritage fair this month. Congratulations Dan Hatt, Emily Melanson, and Chloe 

Joncas on winning our school fair and being selected to represent BHS at the Regional 

Fair. 

BHS Seals will be raising money for Jump Rope for Heart this month. Sponsor envelopes 

will be sent home during the first week of May. 

On the evening of May 30th, our Kindergarten teachers are excited to host “Coffee with K 

Teachers” for parents/guardians of students who are starting kindergarten in September 

2023. (Please see our community calendar for more details). If you have a student starting 

school in September who hasn’t been registered yet, please contact our main office to 

complete your registration. Our kindergarten orientation day is coming up on June 2, 

2023. 

I’m excited to share that we’re having a field day and BBQ this month! We’ll be in touch 

with more details in the coming days. 

Thank you for your ongoing cooperation and support as we work together to provide the 

best possible school experiences for our BHS seals. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Surette 

Principal 



Thank you for arriving 

no later than 8 

o’clock for school. 

Arriving on time 

makes for a great 

start to the day! 

Remember to pack a 

water bottle every 

day! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for having after school travel plans made early in the day. Please notify us of 

changes to after school travel plans by 12:30 pm. 

Remember to Review our May 
2023 Community Calendar for 
Upcoming events. 

 

DON’T BE 

ALARMED! 

We’re having a fire 

drill and a 

lockdown drill this 

month! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


